
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  

No. 3         20th September 2019  

Upcoming Diary Events 
Thursday 3rd October 
Poetry Recital to mark National Poetry Day@ 10am 
Parents warmly invited to attend  
Friday 4th October 
Non Uniform Day in exchange for raffle prizes  
Tuesday 8th October  
Sponsored Bog Eyed Jog for all children to participate 
wearing their pyjamas 
Friday 11th October  
Bingo at St Bernard’s @6pm. Please come along and enjoy 
a fun evening.  
Sunday 13th October 
Harvest Festival @ St Christopher’s, 9:30 am   
Thursday 17th October  
Nasal Flu vaccines – details to follow  
Friday 18th October – School breaks up for half term 
@3.15pm  
Tuesday 29th October – School re-opens on @8.55am 
Thursday 21st November  
Parents’ Evening 3:30pm – 5:00pm and 6:00pm – 7:00pm 
   

Learning this Week - “Magnificent Me” 
In English, we have enjoyed reading the story about 
Martin and his pet rat, Rupert. We have talked about 
the feelings of the characters. Ask your child if they 
can retell the story to you, encourage them to include 
details about feelings.   
In Maths, we have worked on place value, which we all 
have a much better understanding of. Next week we will 
be learning about length and mass; comparing different 
lengths and mass.  
In RE we are sharing our favourite Bible stories and 
writing about them. If your child has a favourite Bible 
story, we would love to listen to it in class.   
In Design & Technology we are looking at playground 
games and equipment used in the past and making some 
of the toys children would have played with. This week 
we have designed our own puppets.  
We have also been trying our best to improve our 
handwriting; learning cursive script. The children love 
learning the correct letter formation through watching 
the aeroplane @ ictgames.com/skywriter   
 

Notices  
Thankfulness - Christian Value Sheet 
As part of fulfilling our School Vision, in Loving God and 
Loving Others, we try to follow the values demonstrated 
by Jesus in the gospels.  
Our focus this half term is Thankfulness.  
Please share the Thankfulness Activity sheet at home with 
your child to help deepen their understanding of how 
following Jesus, can allow everyone to shine. 

IMPORTANT 
For Safeguarding reasons, please do NOT enter the 
playground to collect your child until 3:10pm. 
Thank you Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – Eva P 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Oliver  

 

Reminders 
PE Kits  
Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in school.  
Our P.E. days are Monday and Friday.  
Water Bottles 
Please ensure your child brings a named water bottle for 
use in class.  
Reading  
Please continue to hear your child read as often as 
possible at home and remember that reading TO your 
child is very valuable as well. 
 


